[Email to Advisory Council Members]

October 7, 2016

GJGNY Advisory Council Member,

Thank you again for the input at the last meeting regarding the Community Outreach Working Group
Report. As promised, below is the schedule, pending submission and approval of an Investment Plan to
the Department of Public Service, that we are actively working to meet to have contracts executed
under the new program. With these dates in mind, we will extend the current Constituency Based
Organization (CBO) contracts through April 30, 2017.

The final report will be posted to the NYSERDA website at
https://www.nyserda.ny.gov/About/Publications/GJGNY-Advisory-Council-Reports under "Advisory
Council Updates."

Dates Action Item

December 9, 2016 Issue Request for Proposals (RFP)
February 3, 2016 RFP due date for proposals

Late February 2017 Notify Contractors of award/non-award
May 1, 2017 Contracts Executed

NYSERDA will reach out separately to the current CBOs regarding the extension. If you have any
guestions, please don't hesitate to ask.

Regards,

Kelly Tyler
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